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11th October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

It has been lovely to see year 9 settling back into their learning after the summer break and 

enjoying their new courses.  

 

We are now at the stage when we can carry out an evaluation of all year 9 students which 

will enable them to celebrate the subjects they are enjoying and also provide an opportunity 

for them to highlight any concerns they might have.  

 

If a student does have any concerns we will pass these onto the appropriate person to help  

resolve them. As a last resort this may include an adjustment to their courses, but the option 

for this is extremely limited due to so many of the courses being full.  

 

Below is a link to our online questionnaire for you and your child to complete together: 

 

Year 9 Courses Evaluation Form 

 

We would appreciate it if you could spend some time talking through the questions and 

then submit your answers by Friday 20th October at the latest. Once we have completed this 

review we will be unable to look at any course adjustment requests as we know from 

previous experience catching up on work missed in a new subject is enormously difficult.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr A Stanton 

Deputy Headteacher 

https://forms.gle/c4FPLuELjoer37KfA

